OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



Angela McLean Lt. Governor

March 18, 2015

Evan Cole 423 Washington Street, 5th Floor San Francisco, CA 94111

Dear Cole:

I am once again pleased to recognize the week of June 15-21, 2015 as "Pollinator Week" in the state of Montana.

I commend the efforts of Pollinator Partnership to promote awareness of the importance of pollination and pollinating animals. Pollination is important to the health of our ecosystems, from our national forests to our golden prairies. The stability of our ecosystems is essential to the continued success of farmers and ranchers in Montana. It is important that Montanans protect pollinating animals, such as bees, birds, butterflies, bats, and beetles, so that our diverse ecosystems may continue to thrive.

I encourage all Montanans to recognize June 15-21, 2015 as "Pollinator Week."

Sincerely,

STEVE BULLOCK

Governor